DROKNEGHIELD COMMERCIAL IN CONFIDENCE

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
1435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Date: 20" February 2023

SUBJECT: FCC Application for 2A9JZ-DR0O-035

To Whom It May Concern:

As per KDB 784748 D01, Section 3, we, the undersigned, hereby request permission
to exclude the FCC 15.19 compliance statement from our device.

The device is extremely small (157mm (L) x 92mm (W) x 51mm (H)) and does not
utilize electronic labelling. The device chassis cannot be modified to accommodate an
additional permanent non-removable label. There is not sufficient space on existing
labels to place the FCC compliance statement (example below).

The FCC 15.19 compliance statement shall be placed in the user manual.

Regards,

w

Lachlan Giblett

Printed Date: February 20, 2023 Page 1 of 1



